Amber Noworatzky

From: Bill Schlei

Sent: Sunday, February 27, 2022 9:14 PM
To: Amber Noworatzky

Subject: Fwd: Duck Crossing

Amber,

Per Alder Czekala's request can we have this added for discussion at our next meeting please.
Thank you

Bill Schlei
District 8 Alderman

Get BlueMail for Android

On Feb 27, 2022, at 5:14 PM, Steven Czekala - D9 <sczekala@manitowoc.org> wrote:
Good Afternoon Bill,

I received a request for a duck crossing sign to be placed on 10th St. by the old
Supervalu. I didn’t realize there was an issue with ducks on the road there creating a
hazard, but apparently there is. Could you please place this request on March’s agenda?

Thanks,
Steve

Sent from my iPhone



